

Boy Scouts of the Philippines

National Office

181 Natividad Almeda-Lopez St., Ermita, 1000 Manila PO Box 1378, Manila CPO, Philippines

E-mail: bsp@scouts.org.ph Website: www.scouts.org.ph

Tels. (632) 528 0555 * 527 8317 to 20 * Telefax: (632) 528 0577

08 November 2023

NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM Number 69 series of 2023

TO

-

All Officials, Employees and COS Personnel of the National

Office, Regional Offices, Camps and Local Council Offices

SUBJECT

2023 OBSERVANCE OF 18-DAY CAMPAIGN TO END VIOLENCE

AGAINST WOMEN (VAW)

- 1. The BSP joins the National Government for its commitment to eliminate any forms of violence and pursue a VAW-free community, pursuant to Proclamation No. 1172, series of 2006 which declared November 25 to December 12 every year as the "18-Day Campaign to End Violence against Women (VAW)".
- 2. In view hereof, a series of Online Seminar using Zoom platform shall be conducted from November 25, 2023 to December 12, 2023. Officials and Employees from the National Office and Regional Offices, Camp Staff and Local Council Staff are advised to attend the said Seminar via Zoom Platform. The Zoom link shall be sent through your respective email address as soon as the participant completed the registration form that will be sent to your respective email addresses.
- 3. The schedule of the activities are as follows:

November 24, 2023, Friday

(8:00A.M.-9:00A.M.)

Kick-Off Program / Advocacy Parade

November 30, 2023, Thursday

(9:00A,M,-12:00 P,M,)

Resource Person: Atty. Judie Rose Tugado-Dimayuga

R.A. No. 11313: Safe Spaces or

Bawal Bastos Law

December 04, 2023, Monday

(9:00A.M.-12:00 P.M.)

Resource Person: Atty. Judie Rose Tugado-Dimayuga

R.A. No. 10175: Cybercrime Prevention Act of 2012

- 4. The objectives of the webinars are the following, viz:
 - a. To promote awareness on the forms/experience of violence on women and girls;
 - b. To provide information on laws protecting women and girls;
 - c. To feature VAW-related services that people can access and avail;
 - d. To promote the strengthening of a prevention and response system on VAW; and
 - e. To gather public support for the campaign.

5. For any query or information regarding the Online Seminar-Workshop and other concerns, please contact Mr. Frederick E. Bonifacio at gad.bsp@gmail.com and at derekbonifacio0166@gmail.com.

For your information, guidance and compliance.

DIOSDADO M. SAN ANTONIO OIC, Secretary General

Cc: National President DALE B. CORVERA

OIC, Secretary General DIOSDADO M. SAN ANTONIO OIC, Deputy Secretary General RODOLFO C. PANGILINAN

Directors/Office Heads Council Scout Executives

Resident Auditor Commission on Audit